
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 28th September 2023  
 

Y6 Residential Trip to London 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

We are delighted to share the plans for this year’s Y6 residential trip to London in June 2024.  
 

The residential trip is being organised by Diamond Adventures, an IOW-based company, and we will be sharing our 
adventures along with the Y6 children from Wroxall Primary School and Gatten and Lake Primary School, which also 
enables the trip to be at a reduced price. (While we will be travelling and taking part in most activities together, members 
of staff from each school will have ultimate responsibility for the children from their school.) 
 

This will be a two-night stay in London from Wednesday 19th – Friday 21st June 2024.  
 

The activities include: 

 a visit to the Natural History Museum 

 a theatre production of Matilda 

 a Thames river cruise 

 a flight on the London Eye  

 seeing the sights in the centre of the city, 
including Westminster and Big Ben, the Tower of 
London, Tower Bridge, Buckingham Palace, the 
Mall, and lots more 

 Legoland, Windsor 

Also included in the price are: 

 bed & breakfast accommodation at a Premier Inn 
for two nights 

 evening meal at Pizza Hut 

 evening meal at Hard Rock Cafe 

 packed lunch on days two and three 

 ferry and coach travel, including all coach 
transfers to all the venues and sites 

 

 
I am sure you agree that this will be an amazing trip. 
 

The original price was £365, but this has been kindly reduced to £349 by the company, and the BSA are hoping to be able 
to make a contribution to further reduce the price. A deposit of £50 will be required by Monday 16th October, and the final 
price will be confirmed in due course, along with a letter detailing payment details, including options for paying in full or 
instalments throughout the year.  
 

No child will be excluded from this trip due to inability to pay, but if insufficient funds are received, the trip may not be 
able to go ahead. Please speak to the school if finances are of a concern.  
 

Nearer the time, travel details and a kit list will be sent out.  
 

If you have any particular questions or concerns regarding your child’s participation in the trip, please do not hesitate to 
contact me or the school office.  
 

If you would like your child to participate, please email the school office with the following wording by Monday 16th 
October. 
 

Y6 residential trip to London 
 

I would like _______________________ to attend the Y6 residential trip to London on Wednesday 19th – Friday 21st June 
2024. I understand that a deposit of £50 will be required by Monday 16th October (via School Money). 
 

Many thanks, 
 

Mrs Sharp, Mrs Johnstone and Mrs Lennon 
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